
 

 

 

 

 

COUNCIL ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The mayor Maria C. Pons Monserrat has announced that there is not going to be garbage 
collection from the 14th of October 2021 at 21.00h, due to a strike of the garbage 
collection service around the Balearic Islands.  

 

In this situation these are the recommendations during the strike: 

1. Keep solid waste, paper, cardboard, packaging, glass and remains of organic waste at 
home, business or company, in order to avoid the accumulation of waste on public roads. 

2. Do not deposit garbage bags next to the containers. 

3. In the localities where the collection is made door by door, please do not take waste out 
onto public roads. 

4. Trash bags, in any case, must be tightly closed and must not contain liquids or residues 
that produce them, to avoid spillage on the ground, bad smells and infectious focus.  

5. It is forbidden to deposit furniture, pruning or any type of utensil on the public road to 
avoid accumulations of dirt and possible sources of fires. 

6. Please do not bring waste to the recycling points either.  

 

Patience and cooperation are requested until this situation is resolved. 

 

 

 

 

 

Santanyí, 14th of October 2021 


